
Windsong Sonoma 
Homeowner’s Association  

 

February 14, 2025 
 

Balcony Inspection Notice 
 
Attention All Members, 
 
Schatz Engineering will be onsite Wednesday February 26th  All day: 
performing necessary mandatory balcony inspections for every unit on 
property. Access is required outside of units for the entire community. 

 
All balconies and patios must be cleared to ensure a complete 
inspection. Please note access inside units will not be required. 

 
If your unit is a rental, it is your responsibility to inform the 

occupants and ensure compliance. If your unit is unable to be 
inspected, the cost for a return visit will be charged to the 

homeowner’s account. This is a mandatory inspection. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office 

at 707-541-6233 or visit our website at www.gpshoa.com. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Grapevine Property Services, LLC                                           
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